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RE: Notice of Return to Full Power Station KSNYFM, Snyder, Texas

Dear Mr. Bickel:

On August 6, 2012, Snyder Broadcasting Company, the licensee of Station KSNY-
FM, Snyder, Texas, Facility No. 60711, notified the Commission that it had been forced to
reduce power as the result of transmitter being damaged by lightening strike or unknown
causes. Please be advised that as of November 6, 2013, the station returned to full power
and has continued to operate satisfactorily.

An extra copy of this transmittal letter is enclosed, as well as a pre-addrcssed,
stamped envelope. Please confirm your receipt of the filing of this notice by date stamping
the extra copy of this transmittal letter and returning it to the undersigned counsel.

Should additional information be desired concerning this notice, please contact the
undersigned counsel.

Cordially yours,

J. DOMINIC MONAI-IAN

JDM/slc
Enclosures
cc: Snyder Broadcasting Company
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